
LLDL Executive Meeting                                                                             September 8,  2025 

 

Meeting called to order by Stacy at 6:35 pm at Corps. 

Treasurer - Registration for this season is $14,448.75 and discussion on the “Bring a Friend 

Tournament” held at Moose 1300.  Eighty (80) registered, with raffles, share of the wealth and 

chase the ace; profit of $702.45. With the extra monies; we will have a great 50th Anniversary 

in May 2026.  

Stacy reminded everyone when running tournaments, to send the necessary paperwork to 

Tammy and inform Nancy of the top three (3) winners. 

Secretary - Sent a few sympathy cards over the summer.  Had some new members signed up.  

Thanks to those, helping out on this endeavour. 

Statistician - Scores are coming in early, which is great. The Directors phone numbers are 

wrong on the schedules and will be corrected on the website.  

Directors - All three (3) binders are complete with the appropriate paperwork for tournaments.  

General Business - Discussion on venues, schedules, fundraising & ideas, and the upcoming 

50th Anniversary. 

Discussion on upcoming Team Event, “Helen Banasiak Memorial Tournament” on Tuesday, 

September 23rd with all Divisions held at the Canadian Corps.  Registration times will be post-

ed on the website and LLDL Facebook page. 

Reminder to all Ladies in the League - “We will not tolerate harassment or threatening 

members.” 

Next LLDL Executive meeting is Monday, October 6th at 6:30 at Corps 

Agenda - General Business 

M/S Jean/Tammy - Recommendation to adjourn at 9:15 pm … carried. 

Jean 

LLDL Secretary 

President – Stacy Carnochan - P 
1

st
 Vice – Tina Johnson - P 

Treasurer – Tammy Lonsbary - P 
Secretary – Jean Simpson - P 
Statistician – Nancy McCrae - P 
Director 1 – Alicia Sheffield - P 
Director 2 – Ellen Sitzes - P 
Director 3 – Tiffany Kuenzig - P 


